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How NDHIN can aid in the process with Prescription Drug 
Monitoring Program (PDMP) 

 

Evidence on the Growing Use of Health IT to Address the Opioid 
Epidemic 

This article from the ONC about Health IT and the opioid crisis addresses using 
PDMP to aid in the process. Continue reading the full article here! 

 

Coming Soon! NDHIN's New Electronic Authorized User 
Process 

NDHIN is currently piloting the new process at 2 locations. 

The new electronic authorized user agreement (eAUA) process will provide the 
following benefits:  

• Enhances functionality to improve accuracy and efficiency. 
• Eliminates the need for printing and scanning. 



Please tune into the next NDHIN Quarterly Q & A session for a full 
demonstration of the new process! 

 
 

Watch Your Email! 

 

NDHIN is prepping for invoices! 

NDHIN is in the process of preparing the invoices for participation fees. Your 
assistance is vital in ensuring that NDHIN is billing you correctly.  We will be 
sending emails asking for participation in this process. 

 



Welcome to NDHIN: New Participant Spotlight 

NDHIN Would Like to Welcome Our Newest Participant! 

 

 
• Lake Region Ambulance Service 

 

Need assistance?..... Password Reset? 

 If you are having ‘Issues’ with use of the NDHIN Clinical Portal or other 
services, please contact the NDHIN Help Desk.    

The NDHIN Help Desk is available 24/7 to assist you with password resets, 
technical issues, and other service questions. Their contact information is listed 
below: 

NDHIN Help Desk   

Call (844)335-6253 ext. 1 or email NDHINSupport@koblegroup.com  

• If you need to submit a new ‘Authorized User Agreement’ (AUA) please 
send directly to: ndhin@nd.gov  

• If you need to report a Data Breach please contact Brandy Schmaltz, 
NDHIN Health IT Provider Relations and Privacy Coordinator at 
bschmaltz@nd.gov   

  

 

Reminders! 

Help Us Stay Up to Date 



• When an employee leaves your organization, 
please contact NDHIN to ensure access to 
Clinical Portal and DSM (if applicable) is 
terminated. Making this a part of your 
employee termination process will ensure this 
step is not forgotten. 

• Please reach out to NDHIN with any EHR 
vendor changes or changes that may affect 
your connectivity with NDHIN. We are here to ensure the appropriate 
connectivity is in place and to make sure your journey is a seamless one. 
Please contact us with any questions. 

 

Quarterly Q & A Session 

Please Join Us 

Our next session for 2023 will be held March 16th  at 12:30-1:00 pm CST. Keep 
watching your inbox for more information as we will be providing additional 
information closer to the session date. Missed a Q&A session? Click here to 
access past sessions. 

   

 

Reach Out To US! 

Health IT Provider Relations and Privacy Coordinator 

Brandy Schmaltz: bschmaltz@nd.gov           

NDHIN Outreach Coordinators 

Tracey Regimbal: tracey.regimbal@healthtechsolutions.com  

Rachel Goble: rachel.goble@healthtechsolutions.com  

Lisa Thorp: lisa.thorp@healthtechsolutions.com 

    

 

 


